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Expect fewer flights and more inconvenience if 
Air Canada cuts jobs and closes the Winnipeg 
flight attendant base.

If hundreds of jobs are cut, it will mean  a huge 
loss to everyone living in Winnipeg.
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Ten days ago, Air Canada managers told us that we 
are “surplus” and would be laid off in November. As 
flight attendants we have made huge efforts to help 
the company survive. We are a benefit to the 
company—not a problem to be discarded—not 
surplus.
 
Closing the flight attendant base and terminating 
jobs in Winnipeg, will be devastating for passengers, 
employees, their families and ultimately for everyone 
in Winnipeg.

We believe Air Canada is making a mistake and 
should reverse its decision. 

With your help, we can convince Air Canada to do 
the right thing. Please call your politicians now.

We are proud to be Air Canada flight attendants 
and Manitobans. To stop the closure and job 
cuts, so we can continue serving you and living in 
Winnipeg, we need your help. 

Call your City Councillor, MLA and MP. Tell them you object to the 
closure and you support keeping jobs in Winnipeg.

Call Air Canada and tell them you want services to stay in Winnipeg.


